Parnjit Singh

I -biction to 2021/3839/P

Telephone: 020 7974 3794

From: michal seal
Sent: 30 October 2021 22:08

To: Kate Henry <Kate.Henry@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Ref 2021/3839/P

Dear Kate

| am writing to you regarding the reference above to object to the planning application on Howitt Close.

Not only would the proposals dilute the design of the Art Deco building, the height would have a severely
detrimental impact on the light for residents nearby.

Given the proposal is located in the conservation area, the harm to the character or the local area is significant.
There has been significant disruption in recent months particularly given the installation of high speed broadband in
the area and the noise, disturbance and disruption to parking would further reduce the quality of life for residents in
the area.

I trust you will take the above into consideration.

Kind regards

Michal



